
-----Original Message----- 
From: William McHenry <wsmchenry@aol.com>  
Sent: Thursday, October 07, 2021 10:06 AM 
To: Town Council <TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com> 
Subject: Proposed Ordinance for the Root Trail Beach Access 
 
******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or 
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all 
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.****** 
 
Dear Council Members, 
 
We are supporting the Root Trail residents effort to have extended hour use of the beach. We 
have owned our home on Root Trail for 26 years and during that time have enjoyed having full 
beach access. 
It seems very unfair to suddenly restrict that access in order to resolve a problem that was not 
caused by the residents of Root Trail. 
 
Hopefully the Council will consider our concerns and amend the ordinance to grant Root Trail 
residents more access to the beach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
William and Sheila McHenry 
126 Root Trail 
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